
Congratulations to Patterson IP  shareholder,  Seth Ogden,  for  TBA Wilks  Leadership
Award.

From the TBA:

Nashville lawyer Seth Ogden was selected as the recipient of the 2023 Larry Dean Wilks
Leadership  Award.  Ogden  was  chosen  by  fellow  members  of  the  Tennessee  Bar
Association’s 2023 Leadership Law class and was honored during the group’s graduation
ceremonies in Knoxville last week. The award is named for former President Larry D.
Wilks and recognizes a TBALL class member with exceptional leadership qualities. “I am
humbled to  receive this  award from my peers,”  said  Ogden.  “Leadership  is  about
empowering others to achieve their goals, and I deeply appreciate this recognition of
my commitment to helping others succeed.” Ogden is the 11th recipient of the award.

 


